From: Gary Miller

Sent: Thursday, May 12, 2022 5:23 PM

To: Rep. Ben Carpenter; Rep. Matt Claman; Rep. Mike Cronk; Rep. Harriet Drummond; Rep. David
Eastman; Rep. Bryce Edgmon; Rep. Zack Fields; Rep. Neal Foster; Rep. Ronald Gillham; Rep. Sara
Hannan; Rep. Grier Hopkins; Rep. DeLena Johnson; Rep. Andy Josephson; Rep. James Kaufman; Rep.
Jonathan Kreiss-Tomkins; Rep. Christopher Kurka; Rep. Bart LeBon; Rep. Kevin McCabe; Rep. Ken
McCarty; Rep. Thomas McKay; Rep. Kelly Merrick; Rep. David Nelson; Rep. Daniel Ortiz; Rep. Josiah
Patkotak; Rep. Mike Prax; Rep. Sara Rasmussen; Rep. George Rauscher; Rep. Calvin Schrage; Rep.
Laddie Shaw; Rep. Liz Snyder; Rep. lvy Spohnholz; Rep. Andi Story; Rep. Louise Stutes; Rep. Geran
Tarr; Rep. Steve Thompson; Rep. Cathy Tilton; Rep. Chris Tuck; Rep. Sarah Vance; Rep. Adam Wool;
Rep. Tiffany Zulkosky

Subject: HB 66

TITLE"An Act relating to voting, voter qualifications, and voter registration; relating to poll
watchers; relating to absentee ballots and questioned ballots; relating to election worker
compensation; and providing for an effective date."

It looks to me that HB 66 will improve access to voting. | strongly support that.
Thanks.

Gary Miller

Juneau, AK 99801-8211





